Dunlap, Scott

From:

Shearer, Saxton O. <saxton.shearer@anchorageak.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, June 9, 2022 11:20 AM

To:

John Weir

Cc:

rcampbell@crweng.com; Nick Horn; Dunlap, Scott; LaQuita Chmielowski

Subject:

RE: NC - Meeting today with Mayor's office

Thanks John for putting this together. Such as your outline identifies, ordering the building will be the emphasis of discussion. The budget will be a matter of managing expectations. The Mayor and executive staff have made compromises to reduce the size in order to reduce costs. They are aware that the estimate is a living document at this stage of design but remain optimistic to bring this project closer to \$10M. This meeting will be great to manage expectations.

Thanks everyone for making the time on short notice! See you there

Saxton Shearer

From: John Weir < jweir@exploredesign.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 10:49 AM

To: Nick Horn <nhorn@exploredesign.com>; sdunlap@rhcak.com; LaQuita Chmielowski <lchmielowski@dowl.com>;

Shearer, Saxton O. <saxton.shearer@anchorageak.gov>

Cc: rcampbell@crweng.com

Subject: NC - Meeting today with Mayor's office

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Team,

Attached is the draft agenda; please look it over and offer any changes or additions back to this group

Best Regards,

John T. Weir, AIA, NCARB

Principal Architect T 907.563.8474 | M 907.240.1215



www.exploredesign.com





